
$419,000 - 405 838 Broughton St, Victoria
MLS® #1012556 

$419,000
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 564 sqft
Single Family on 0.01 Acres

Escher, Victoria, British Columbia

Sophisticated 1 bedroom, 1 bath condo in the
Escher building, brought to you by one of
Victoria's most trusted developers - Chard
Development. This beautiful home offers a
generous gourmet kitchen with premier
stainless appliances, an open concept plan
with a built-in workspace for your personal
home office, large walk-in closet in the
bedroom, luxurious spa-like bath, high ceilings,
expansive windows, plus a spacious
east-facing balcony where you can view the
iconic Christ Church Cathedral. No need for a
car in this walkable and desirable part of
downtown, with all amenities just steps away:
family park; boutique shops, cafes, groceries
and more. Delightful Cook St Village and the
picturesque waterfront are also nearby. This
impressive suite is equipped with insuite
washer/dryer and separate storage locker. The
building also features a communal rooftop
terrace with lounge, kitchen & BBQ area that
provides even more space and dramatic
mountain/ocean views. (id:6289)

Built in 2017

Essential Information

Listing # 1012556

Price $419,000

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Square Footage 564



Acres 0.01

Year Built 2017

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Strata

Community Information

Address 405 838 Broughton St

Subdivision Escher

City Victoria

Province British Columbia

Postal Code V8W1E4

Amenities

Parking None

View City view

Interior

Heating Electric Baseboard heaters

Cooling None

Additional Information

Zoning Residential

Listing Details

Listing Office Clover Residential Ltd.
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